
Columbia, South Carolina 
December 1, 1952

A meeting of the State Budget and Control Board, Diviaion of 
Sinking Funds and Property, was held in the office of the Governor 
on Monday, December 1, 1952. All members were present.

Trial Balances of June 30, 1952, July 31, 1952, August 31, 1952, 
September 30, 1952, and October 31, 1952, (of the several Sinking Funds) 
were presented and received as information.

Action on offer of Mr. Walter A. Keenan to sell to the State of 
South Carolina the Hair property, located at northeast corner of Main 
and Pendleton Streets, for the sum of 150,000.00 was deferred.

Request of Mr. Harry 0*B. Bellinger, Columbia City Engineer, for 
permission to use site known as "Cooter Pond", a portion of which 1j 
owned by the State, in carrying out its landfill garbage disposal pro­
gram was granted.

Offer of Mr. W. Lonnie Bachman of West Columbia, to purchase at 
$15.00 per acre land on south side of Highway known as Camp Styx pro­
perty (approximately 669 acres) was declined.

The Director discussed plans for general renovation of Calhoun 
State Office Building and suggested that a committee from the Board 
be appointed to act with him. In thia connection, the Chairman ap­
pointed Mr. Brown and Mr. Vemer.

Mr. Leonard L. Long of Charleston, South Carolina, appeared 
before the Board in the Interest of inquiring into the possibility 
of a development on Sullivans Island. The Director was instructed 
to visit Atlanta, Georgia, for the purpose of conferring with General 
Services Administration.

Offer of Mr. Robert M. Hollings of Charleston, to purchase Lot 
No. 29 Woodville, Christ Church Parish, Charleston County, for the 
sum of $150.00 was presented and the Director was instructed to ad­
vertise for bids.

There being no further businesA, the meeting was adjourned.

SAM KINO, DIRECTOR 
SINKING FUNDS AND PROPERTY
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